CITY OF AURORA
RESOLUTION NO. 714

RESOLUTION FOR THE EXPECTED EXPENDITURE/PURCHASE OF NEW
2017 RAM TRUCK

WHEREAS, On June 14, 2016, The Aurora City Council Adopted the 2016/2017
Budget with the expected purchase of a new 2017 Ram Truck for Public Works:

WHEREAS, Chapter X, Section 5 of the City Charter provides that contractual
obligations or expenditures of approved budgeted funds for a single purchase in the
excess of $15,000.00 shall be authorized by resolution and;

WHEREAS, The quoted price for the purchase of a new 2017 Ram Truck for the
Public Works Department is over the single purchase limit and;

NOW THEREFORE, THE AURORA CITY COUNCIL RESOLVES, that
the purchase of the new 2017 Ram truck estimated to be $26,346.00 on the State of
Oregon contract number 5552 is approved for purchase;

INTRODUCED AND ADOPTED this 9th day of August, 2016.

L

Bill Graupp, Mayor

ATTEST:
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